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*'RBC, BFIC Staff and Councillors
I don't think black cab drivers need a pay rise as they have already had one in November and most
employee's only have one once a year you don't want to put people of getting a black cab especially as
money is very tight at the moment for a lot of people and the cost of living is going up all the time I'm a
regular user of black cabs and [ will have to seek other options to get home




